
No.DWD/WDD/ADVOCACY/ 2017/ 

GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 
DIRECTORATE OF WOMEN DEVELOPMENT 

(CORRIGENDUM) 

Reference this office RFP/Tender Notice published on 16th  February 2017 in leading newspapers 

regarding "Advocacy for Women Empowerment in Sindh", for the year 2016-2017. 

Due to the late publication of above mentioned advertisement, now the Tender will be opened on 07th  

March 2017 at 02:00 PM , instead of 4th  March 2017. 

Project Coordinator 

"Advocacy for Women Empowerment 

in Sindh", 

Copy to: 

1. PS to Secretary, Women Development Department, Govt of Sindh. 
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